
Week 4 

 

Welcome to Country event 

Mrs Scullion, Mr Weaver, Miss Sue and Miss Cheyenne ac-

companied Westport students in years 1-6 to the Hastings 

AECG Welcome to Country event at the PCYC. Our students 

enjoyed the opportunity to come together, celebrate their 

culture and strengthen their sense of belonging. 

 

Hastings Camden Haven Swimming Carnival 

Miss Bax and Mr Ainsworth were at the pool with Westport’s 

swimming stars. The students competed in a variety of events 

and showed great sportsmanship. Two of our students have 

been selected to compete in the Lower North Coast Swim-

ming Carnival next week.  

 

CAPA Groups 

On Monday, our Primary Dance group will begin rehearsals 

with Miss Julie-Anne. Primary Choir will start their rehearsals 

Tuesday and Thursday mornings 8:35 am in the hall. We look 

forward to seeing the wonderful performances of our Senior 

CAPA groups.  

 

Scripture 

Scripture begins on Friday and will be run school wide be-

tween 1-1:30 pm. The scripture teachers are looking forward 

to meeting their new classes.  

 

Attendance Matters  

The Importance of arriving on time. 

 

Arriving at school on time ensures that students do not miss 

out on important learning activities scheduled early in the 

day. It helps students learn the importance of punctuality and 

routine and gives students time to greet their friends before 

class. Arriving at school on time also reduces classroom dis-

ruption. Lateness and partial absences must be explained by 

parents. 

 

Miss Harland 

Relieving Principal  

 

Upcoming Events 

2025 School Photos 

School photos 2025 will happen in Term 1 Week 6 – Monday 

3 March and Tuesday 4 March 2025. 

 

Students are required to be in full school uniform on both of 

these days. The envelopes went home last week. Please fol-

low the instructions to pay online and PLEASE ONLY return 

your child/s completed envelopes to their teacher on Mon-

day 3 March and Tuesday 4 March 2025. 

 

Late orders will incur a handling fee, and envelopes can not 

be returned to the school. 

 

Sibling envelopes can be collected by eldest student from the 

office. STRICTLY ONE envelope per family if having sibling 

photos. 

 

Year 6 Shirts  

Our Year 6 students have received their unique shirt for their 

senior year of school. Don't they look fabulous.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 February  2025 

3 – 4 March School Photos 

Thursday 6 March 
P & C General Meeting and 

AGM 



1/2 Paperbark Activities 
Paperbark students have been exploring "sh" words through 
an exciting, movement-based kinaesthetic game!  

K/1 Acacia Artwork 

K/1 Acacia have been reading the text 'Under the Southern 

Cross'. We read all about Sydney and the fireworks on New 

Year's Eve. We hope you enjoy our fireworks art.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





  






